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Benjamin Buckley

From: jessica trevino <jtotovino@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 3:37 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Inkwell proposed WGB development 

 

This Message Is From an External Sender  

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening attachments or clicking links.  
 

Greetings, 
My name is Jessica Trevino, I’m a resident in Hubbard Richard and have lived in both Hubbard Farms and 
Hubbard Richard all my life.  
I have attended public conversation/ presentation for the proposed project on WGB. I was very happy to see 
the plans and really like the idea of townhouses being built. I believe the more people that own and live in a 
community they become more invested in community participation and desire for an area to thrive and be safe. 
Multi unit apartments become transient places where there is no skin in the game. People come, people go. 
Without real personal investment in the property or the neighborhoods.  
It’s also my understanding that the  property asking for development  is technically in Hubbard Richard not in 
the historical district.  
I personally support Inkwell in this venture.  
I ask you support it as well.  
Thank you for your time.  
Sincerely, 
Jessica Trevino 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


